LANDS BILL MEETING

Friday December 8, 2017

A comprehensive federal lands bill is being proposed for Washoe
County, which also goes by the name of Washoe County Economic
Development and Conservation Act. The bill includes three distinct
components:

« The two draft maps of the greater Reno/Sparks area.

« Names, acreages and maps of federal lands in the northern portion of
Washoe County that will be proposed as new wilderness areas

« The actual language that accompanies these maps.
For more information or to view the proposed maps please Click Here.
Washoe County is asking for input from you and your group regarding the
proposed wilderness area component of the bill. We have scheduled a
meeting to hear your input and answer any questions at the Washoe
County Commission Chambers inside the Washoe County Administration

Complex (1001 E oM Street, Reno) on Friday, December 8, 2017 from 1-4
p.m.
For questions please contact Jamie Rodriguez by email at

JARodriguez@washoecounty.us or by phone at (775) 328-2010
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